Dear Carrie and members of the Tarentum Recreation Board~

As of June 13, 2019 I will resign my position with the Tarentum Recreation Board. I have enjoyed the time I have been on the board, but due to a busy schedule for me this year, I will not be able to commit to the activities that are scheduled.

I am now fulltime volunteer at the Prospect Cemetery, and that is taking up much of my time.

Good luck to all and may you have a very successful year.

Sincerely,

**Cindy Homburg** 

Clink Homburg